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AGENDA MEMO 

6/4/2013 Agenda 
 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council  
 
FROM: Gary W. Adams, Chief of Police 
  
SUBJECT: Discuss:  University Park Public Safety Committee Report on 

Races 
 

 

 

BACKGROUND: 
 

During the last year there has been a significant increase in the number of 
benefit races being held in the City of University Park.  The City Council asked 
that the UP Public Safety Committee discuss the matter and make 
recommendations.   
 
The following topics were considered, discussed and voted on by the committee: 
 

1) Discussion of limiting the number of races being held in the city; 
 

2) When should they be held (day & time); 
 

3) Should the request always go before the Council for approval 
 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The UP Public Safety Committee recommendations are listed below: 
 

1) A required 45 day advance notice by requestors for races held in the City of 
University Park 

 
2) Race approval is not required by council if there are less than 300 participants 

 
3) Race route to be approved by the Chief of Police.  Be sure to have a variety of 

race routes within the city so that not one area is being over used. 
 


